
 

 

 

 
  

 

 Please Support our 14th All Saints  
Mission Trip to Jamaica with the Missionaries of the Poor!! 

Each year our parishioners have been faithful partners in supporting the All Saints 
Mission Trip to work and pray with the Missionaries of the Poor (MOP).  Thank you for 
your generosity!  This year, our parishioners will leave on February 11th to be YOUR 
hands in helping the poor and homeless in the slums of Kingston, Jamaica.  Please help 
these volunteers by donating some of the following items needed to care for the poorest 
of the poor.  All donations should be dropped off in bins in the vestibule of the Church 
or by the Parish Office by February 8th.   
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

All financial support can be dropped off at the Parish Office and will be used to support 
the MOP in their many additional needs.   

Please make checks out to ‘Missionaries of the Poor.’ 
 

 Thank you for your support and prayers!!  

Bar Soap    Shaving Cream & Razors 
Deodorant  Body Lotion   
Toothpaste  Shampoo    
Baby Powder  Adult Diapers  
 

      Financial Support 
 


